BOARD OF ASSESSORS MEETING MINUTES October 6, 2015

PRESENT: Jeanne Cunningham, Chairman, Jim Coffey.

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. at the Town Office.

The Board approved:

• September 15, 2015 minutes.

The Board received and reviewed:

- Correspondence via email from Attorney Serge recommending the Town retain another Attorney regarding the PSNH matter. Jeanne noted that Jim is working on this.
- The Board received a copy of a letter to the Town from Michael Kane, 29 Wheeler Road regarding property, assessment and collection. Jim is working on completing the letter to Mr. Kane
- The Board received a copy of the Municipal Assessing Contract for 2016 from M & N Assessing Services, LLC. The Board requested that Dave Marazoff be present at the next meeting being held on 10/20/15 to discuss the contract.
- The Board received a letter of resignation from George Slyman due to health reasons. They met with the Board of Selectmen at 6:30 and submitted the letter to them. The Selectmen will advertise for someone to fill the vacancy.

James E. Coffey
Jeanne M. Cunningham, Chairman
BOARD OF ASSESSORS
The meeting adjourned at 6:45.